
The City of Edmonton is proposing to annex 
approximately 16 hectares (40 acres) of land  
and road right-of-way adjacent to 66 Street, 
north of Anthony Henday Drive. This section  
of 66 Street provides access to the Edmonton 
Energy and Technology Park. Should the 
annexation application proceed, the City of 
Edmonton will assume the operation and 
maintenance of the road.

Edmonton City Council authorized their 
Administration to initiate the process and  
proceed with an application to annex land 
from Sturgeon County on September 23, 2014. 
Edmonton is working collaboratively with 
Sturgeon County to complete this boundary 
adjustment; it will include 66 Street and its right-
of-way within the City of Edmonton’s boundary. 

The open house will be an opportunity for you 
to learn more about the annexation proposal, 
provide your feedback, and speak with project 
team representatives from both municipalities.

FOR MORE INFORMATION
Call  780.442.2294 
Email  annexation@edmonton.ca 
Visit  edmonton.ca/annexation

66 STREET BOUNDARY ADJUSTMENT
EDMONTON - STURGEON COUNTY  
JOINT OPEN HOUSE

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 2, 2014 
6:00 - 8:00 PM

Slovenian Canadian Centre 
16703 66 St NW 
Edmonton, AB
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Did you know? 
Edmonton is 
proposing to 
annex land from 
Sturgeon County.

Drop-in on May 9, 2018
to learn more. 

Visit edmonton.ca/annexation 
for more information

SHARE YOUR VOICE
SHAPE OUR CITY
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Let’s talk about annexation.

Open House

MAY 

Visit edmonton.ca/annexation 
for more information

SHARE YOUR VOICE
SHAPE OUR CITY

2018

5 - 7 PM
Fairfield Inn & Suites
By Marriott Edmonton North
581 Griesbach Parade
Edmonton
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Share your feedback on the proposed 
annexation of about 16 hectares in 
Sturgeon County, northeast of 66 Street.
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